
            
 
Dear friend of Alzafar Shrine, 

   

 On Saturday December 11th, 2021 the Alzafar Shriners will again host the public for our Annual 

Hospital Gala. We are especially excited this year as the event will be held during the holiday month of 

December. You may have heard of Shriners, but what you may not know is that we also operate a transportation 

and fundraising arm for Shriners Hospital for Children, a 501C (3) charity providing pediatric specialty medical 

care. Your company has been recommended by our members as a noted community minded business which is 

why I’m reaching out to you today.   

  You can make a difference in the life of a child and have a great evening of dinner, dancing, silent and 

live auctions, and more. Shriners Hospitals for children is a network of twenty-one hospitals and numerous 

clinics, dedicated to providing the highest quality care to children with neuro and musculoskeletal conditions 

and burn injuries. Our children receive care no matter a patient or family’s ability to pay.  Our goal is to raise 

$100,000 this year thru attendee entrance fees, auction items, and local donations from community centered 

businesses and local philanthropist such as yourself.  Thus, net proceeds benefit the Shriners Hospitals for 

Children Houston and Shriners Hospitals for Children Galveston and the Alzafar Hospital Transportation Fund 

and will be considered a tax-deductible expense should you decide to partner with our cause.    

 Your auction item donations and contributions are the heart and blood of our event and we are sensitive 

to the impact on your bottom line and business viability.  Thus, as we build the chapter of your participation, we 

publicly acknowledge your contribution in our publications and our web site, and showcase your company as 

one of the pillars within the community through communications amongst our loyal supporters as well as almost 

1,500 local Shriners. We promise to display your donation in the best possible light and ensure that your 

company or organization receives the recognition deserved.   

 I hope you will partner with us to benefit Shriners Hospitals for Children® which have treated over 

1,000,000 children to date. This is a Quest for the children of the Great State of Texas, and for your local 

community. With that in mind, please consider saving the life of a child by making a donation today. Thank you 

in advance for your consideration and community support! 

 

Respectfully, 

Rick Reyes 

Alzafar Shriners, Assistant Rabban 

210-496-1625   



            
 
DONATION RECEIPT  
  
  
  
DONOR: 
__________________________________________________________________________________________  
  
  
  
ITEM DESCRIPTION: 
________________________________________________________________________________  
  
  
  
VALUE: 
__________________________________________________________________________________________  
  
  
  
SHRINE REPRESENTATIVE NAME: 
_____________________________________________________________________  
  
  
  
SHRINER REPRESENTATIVE SIGNATURE: 
________________________________________________________________  
  
  
  
IRS Charity ID: 36-2193608 
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